RICE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
RICE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING
3000 CHUCH ROAD
MOUNTAIN TOP, PA 18707

MINUTES
December 19, 2018

The duly advertised regular meeting of the Rice Township Planning Commission was held on
Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at the Rice Township Municipal Building, 3000 Church Road,
Mountaintop. Copies of the Agenda and minutes of the previous meeting were available to the
public. Vice -Chairman Tom Romanyshyn called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. It was
announced that the meeting is recorded for preparing the minutes. Interior cameras are also
recording the video.

ROLL CALL: Richard Arnold - here
Ray Fedor - absent
Tom Romanyshyn - here
Bob Smith - here
Paul Ward - here

Solicitor Dean was also in atiendance.

Motion by Ward, second by Smith, to accept the minutes of last meeting (October 24, 2018):

All were in favor.
MOTION CARRIED.

Review of proposed meeting dates for 2019.

Motion by Ward, second by Smith, to adopt the meeting dates as proposed for 2019,
All were in favor.

MOTION CARRIED.

Solicitor Dean noted that the Planning Commission had received a letter from George Venesky,
former Supervisor of Rice Township, expressing his opposition to the secondary access road
connecting to Heslop Road as previously presented by Presidential Lands.

The next meeting of the Planning Commission is Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.

ADJOURNMENT:

MOTION by Smith, second by Ward, to adjourn at 7:06P.M.

All were in favor,
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